
The best way to grow as a reader is to read as much as  possible! 
Over the course of the summer, take the time to read  a few books. You 
are to complete two book report projects.  One project will be a fiction 
book report project (see attached  form). Choose a book from the 
2022-23 Reading Olympics list.   One project will be a nonfiction book 
report project (see  attached form). Please choose a nonfiction book 
based on a  topic that interests you (ex. space, animals, etc.)! If you do 
not  have a printer, you can type up the report in a Google 
Doc/Word Document. Both book reports are due on the first day  of 
school. We look forward to having a great 5th grade year!  

Sincerely,  

The Fifth Grade Teachers 










